
Appendix C – Public Comments 
 

From: Ed Neves  
Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2020 7:45 PM 
To: Kristina Brcic 
Subject: Zoning amendment for lots 72,73&76,77 on Malo St 
 
Kristina 
 
Just submitting my concerns with the current proposal for these lots.  
 
My overriding concern is the increased density on our street with regards to traffic. This proposal  
would add Six houses to a street that is not even wide enough for traffic to pass in both  
directions. And now adding six homes would create additional bottle necks at the intersection of  
Malo and Conservation that is also not wide enough for bidirectional traffic.  
 
If we consider the existing lots as they are then four dwellings is what should be permitted since  
that would satisfy previously established lots/dwelling density for our street.  
 
With regards to what I see as an opportunity to develop attainable housing within Kingsville.  
Between Malo, Scratch, and Peter St our community already offers our fair share towards this  
metric. With that being said adding six additional units will generate an imbalance within this  
neighbourhood. And I know that the town of Kingsville is looking to ensure well rounded  
communities throughout our town.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 





From: Dale Wales  
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 11:32 AM 
To: Kristina Brcic 
Cc:  
Subject: Petitions to Zoning By-Law amendments ZBN/11/2020 and ZBN/12/2020  
Attachments: Petition By-Law ammendment ZBN-11-2020.pdf; Petition By-Law ammendment ZBN-
12- 
2020.pdf 
 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Kristina, 
Attached are copies of 2 signed petitions in opposition to Zoning By-Law amendments ZBN/11/2020 and  
ZBN/12/2020.  
 
Our concerns and objections are listed on each petition. All signatories are in agreement with the  
objections. 
 
Both Debbie Wales and I are requesting to speak to council on October 26, 2020 during the electronic  
zoom meeting at 7pm. We are both requesting separate access to the zoom meeting since I will be out  
of town on business. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dale Wales 
601 Malo St., 
Kingsville, ON  
N9Y 3G7 

 
 
 


















